## CUB NEWS May 2010

After a break for the bank holiday we came back to Cubs on the 10<sup>th</sup> May with a night of map and compass skills, hopefully to gain a little practice for the Cub Skills day which we entered on the 15<sup>th</sup> May and came a very satisfactory 5<sup>th</sup> out of the 10 packs taking part.

The following week we learned about tracking signs with a game of tracking bingo and a relay game to identify the different symbols.

On the 23<sup>rd</sup> May three Cubs Alex Irwin, Charlie Carroll and Matthew Callaghan took part in the Wirral Coastal Walk to help raise funds for our new Mini Bus.

On Tuesday 25<sup>th</sup> May we walked down to Royden Park via Sandy Lane and took it in turns to lay tracking trails for each group to try and follow.

## Activities in June - not to be missed

Rock Band Workshop

Monday 7<sup>th</sup> June

District Cub Camp Friday/Sunday 11<sup>th</sup>/13<sup>th</sup> June

Canoeing Monday 14<sup>th</sup> June

Compass Walk Monday 21<sup>st</sup> June

Orienteering Monday 28<sup>th</sup> June